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Welcome to Tots on Tuesday. 

Here are a few guidelines for your information and safety. 

1. We will only run during term times. 

2. Please bring your own refreshments. 

Obviously if you want to bring a cake to share for a child’s birthday 

that would be great, but it would be then up to you as to whether 

your child can have it. 

3.The School rooms are No Smoking buildings. 

4. Please let the person on registration, know if you leave the 

building, so that in the unlikely event of a fire, we have a record of 

numbers. 

In the unlikely event of a fire, please leave , with your children, 

through the fire doors and meet at the war memorial bench in the 

churchyard. 

5. Please oversee your own hot drinks. 

6.Please leave buggies at the end of the hall, nearest the toilet. 

THANK YOU! 


